
 

Memorandum 
 
To: Deans, Associate Deans, and Department Chairs 
 
From: Dr. Angie Cartwright, Assistant Vice Provost – Faculty Success 
 
Date: February 6, 2025 
 
RE:  UNT Policy 06.043, Graduate Fellow/Research Assistantship Load Specification - 

POLICY RETIRED  

The Office of the Provost, in collaboration with the Faculty Senate and other key stakeholders, 
has completed a review of UNT Policy 06.043, Graduate Fellow/Research Assistantship Load 
Specification. As a result, the policy has been retired and transitioned into a procedure, aligning 
with the university’s standard six-year review process for institutional policies. 

While the formal policy has been retired, its essential information has been incorporated into the 
2024-2025 Graduate Catalog. You can find these details in the Academics section under 
Teaching Assistants, Teaching Fellows, Research Assistants, and Graduate Services Assistants, 
as well as in the Enrollment section under Fall/Spring, just below the Student Load heading. 

This action, approved by President Keller, took effect on January 29, 2025. 

Please share this update with your faculty. If you have any questions or concerns, don’t hesitate 
to reach out. 

https://catalog.unt.edu/content.php?catoid=34&navoid=3842
https://catalog.unt.edu/content.php?catoid=34&navoid=3845

